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I fully support LD 1039 - An Act To Safeguard the People's Voice in a State of 
Emergency and request that members of the Legislature move to pass this bill.  It has 
become evident in the last year that the Governor's unlimited powers in the way the 
law was previously written concerning a State of Emergency needs to be updated. The
Legislature which is the voice of it's Constituents needs to be able to give voice to the 
people.  Emergencies do not last forever; in the case we are dealing with now, we 
have learned that many disagree with the degree of emergency we are in.  The three 
separate areas of government are supposed to give a checks and balance that allows 
for the voices of the people to be heard.  Please hear our voices, change the 
Governor's Executive Powers in a State of Emergency let our voices be heard.  Thank 
you


